
4 Aug 2020 Trade News

Ticketing Time-limits Change for Travel to MNL

Dear Trade Partner,

Due to current high demand for travel to MNL, there is a general ticketing time-limit
of 1 hour for all bookings involving travel to MNL now extended for departures till
Wednesday the 30th of September 2020.

 For travel to MNL only (not applicable for travel from MNL or between any
other cities)

 For travel till 30SEP20 only
 Valid for all RBDs
 Valid for all POSs

This will supersede any ticketing time-limit exceptions in place, including that for
Marine fares. Marine specific ticketing time-limit will also continue to apply for
bookings involving travel to MNL from the 01st of October 2020 onwards. .

For more information, please visit etihadhub.com or speak to your Etihad
representative.

https://agents.etihad.com/en-ae/
https://www.etihadhub.com/en-ae/
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